
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday, 07 January 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Firstly we would like to welcome you back to the first week of our Spring Term and 
that you had a good break over Christmas and New Year.   
 
Secondly we are pleased to announce the arrival of Mrs Smith’s 
beautiful little daughter, who made a very quick arrival into the 
World this week !!  
 
Both mother and baby are doing well. 
  
 

As it is the start of term we would like to remind you of our School registration times: 

Years 5 and 6 = 8.30 — 8.40 and Years 1, 2, 3, 4 and Early Years = 8.45 — 8.55 

Arrivals after these times will be marked as late. Lateness causes disruption for all students. 

After School clubs restart on Monday—these are to be booked via School Gateway app 

Monday—Years 3 and 4 Badminton 

Tuesday—Years 5 and 6 Gymnastics  

Wednesday—Years 3 and 4 Quidditch 

Thursday—Years 5 and 6 Archery 

Swimming for Years 4 and 6 restarts on 

Wednesday 12th —payment and permission 

must be done via the School Gateway app 

We have received over £300 

from donations so remember if 

you are having a clear out dur-

ing January that our Red Box 

accepts: clothes and paired 

shoes, blankets, towels, belts, 

hand bags, CDs, DVDs, video 

games, books and bric a brac 

(house hold items). 

Next Friday 14th January,  Mrs Rose and Miss Woolveridge will be doing bacon rolls for 

Breakfast Club (veggie option available).  Places to be booked the School Gateway app. Breakfast 

club is £3 per child per session.  

Also on the 14th January we will be doing hot chocolate and cookies.  £1 per child—money to 

be handed to class teacher 
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Year 6 star learner is Nicolas. 

He has demonstrated great 

focus in all aspects of learning 

and has answered lots of 

questions with detailed 

explanations.  

Ruby is our Star Learner for an 

excellent attitude towards her 

learning. She has been 

participating in class 

discussions and working really 

hard to present her work 

Callum is our Star Learner 

for his excellent focus and 

participation in lessons. 

Keep up the good work 

Callum. 

Our Star Learner this week is 
Aria for her focus and 
attention in her learning. She 
has also impressed us with 
the spelling in her writing 
too! Well done Aria!  

Year 5 Star Learner is Skye 

for having a great first week 

back and working 

independently.  

Lenny has come back to school 
with a great attitude to his 
learning and also towards his 
peers and grown ups. During 
discover & learn he made a 
5 colour repeating pattern 
super proud. Well done.  

Jack is our Star 
Learner this 
week for the 
progress he has mad in 
his writing. Excellent 
work Jack.  
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Every Monday in the 

School Assembly we will 

be focusing on a different 

role model each week 

using our beautiful ‘Little 

People, Big Dreams’ 

books in the library.  So 

our  OUTSTANDING 

PERSON OF THE WEEK for 

10th January is:  

Malala Yousafzai 

Malala was born in 

Pakistan in 1997 and 

couldn’t wait to attend 

school. When Malala was 

10 this education was 

taken away from girls. 

Malala is the youngest  

Nobel Peace Prize winner 

as she believed it was 

every child’s right, boy or 

girl, to receive an 

education 

WHAT MAKES AN OUTSTANDING PERSON  
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Featherstone Wood Primary School 
Featherston Road, Stevenage, Herts. SG2 9PP 
Tel: 01438 235550  
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